
Led by Pastor Jim in the Fellowship Hall, “Transition Learning Time” with elders 

and key leaders will take place immediately following worship today. 
 

The Mission Committee will be collecting the annual Pentecost Offering through 

next Sunday. There are special Pentecost envelopes in the pews that you may use or 

you may just use a plain white envelope and mark it "Pentecost" and drop it in the 

offering plate.  40% of all the money collected will stay here at Leacock to use for a 

mission project. 
 

Sunday May 29 is open for Sanctuary Flowers in memory of or in honor of 

someone or a special occasion, please call the office 717-687-6619 
 

The Session will meet tomorrow, Monday, at 7p.m. in the Board Room. 

 

 

 
 


